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Studio News 

Studio 

Calendar 

*Christmas Break*    

Friday,                       

December 21st -     

Friday,                     

January 4th 

 

*Spring Break*                          

Monday, April 15th -       

Sunday, April 21st 

 

Memorial Day             

NO CLASS              

Monday, May 27th  

 

Last Full Week of Class                          

June 10th - 15th  

Dress Rehearsal     

Thursday, June 20th 

 Recital!                          

Friday, June 21st &       

Saturday, June 22nd 

 

 

 

 

This year marks our 15th anniversary, 15 years ago I produced 
Center Stage’s first Recital where we took to the stage and       
performed “The Wonderful World of Dance” (aka Disney)! 
This year we will meet on stage again where we will “Return to 
Disney”  

We are super excited about all the different dances and ideas 
this year.  Music and Costumes have been picked!  All students 
will see their costumes this week during class, please feel free 
to ask your child’s teacher if you would like to take a look.  I 
will get them all loaded to the website as soon as possible!    
Our website is; www.centerstageacademyofdance.net  

Costume payment coupons will start coming home over the 
next, all costume payments are due NO LATER than Thursday, 
January 25th.  If payment is not receive by that date your 
child’s costume WILL NOT be ordered. 

Everyone will be measured for costumes when we return in 
January after Christmas break. 

  

*A FEW REMINDERS* 

As we head into the winter months please be aware of the   
following… 

*No wet shoes are to be worn into the dance room, Hip Hop 
students need to bring a dry pair of shoes to wear to class. 

*Sometimes the studio is cold, please have a sweater or    
sweatshirt in your child’s dance bag just in case. 

*Should we encounter any bad weather, I will post cancelations 
on WEEK, our Facebook Page, and on Instagram.   

 

*TUITION* 

All outstanding account balances need to be paid for in full by 
Thursday, December 20th, so I can close my books out for the 
year. 

THERE ARE NO CLASSES                                        
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 21st -                            

FRIDAY, JANUARY 4TH  

We wish you all a Very Merry Christmas          
and a Happy New Year                              

Miss Amy, Miss Olivia, Miss Kelsey, Miss Tori,  
Miss Amie & Miss Faith 


